Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

I hope everyone enjoyed their break and you are ready to come back to school this week.

Parents, attendance is very important. If your students are consistently missing days, you will receive a 3/6/10 day letter in the mail that will let you know that your student is exceeding a certain percentage of absences. Please communicate with us if your students need to be out for extended periods of time.

Athletics:

Basketball

Thursday, December 5 - Vs. Eastern @Home

Wrestling

Thursday, December 12 - @ Mendenhall

This is the last week that we are collecting gifts for Western North Carolina. We all know that the Western North Carolina areas were hit hard during Hurricane Helene. We are partnering with the Watauga School District and taking non-perishable foods, school supplies, Christmas Toys, clothing, and all other donations. This is the last week to donate to the cause. We have 2 large boxes in the main office for donations. Our AP, Ms. Hedberg will be delivering the items directly to the school district the following week.

Those are all of the announcements that we have this week. We have 3 weeks until our Christmas break, so let's come to school each day ready to learn. Don't forget about our Holiday Winter Concert on Thursday, December 19 at the high school. Let's have a great week Rams!
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